
Work performed this week (6-23 to 7-1): 

All Storm Sewer, Water Services and wells have been abandoned except for the well at 407 Orchard Court. 

Work to be performed next week (7-2 to 7-8): 

Monday no work due to holiday 

Tuesday no work due to holiday 

Wednesday thru Friday Malley will be abandoning the old valve boxes on the abandoned water main, remove 

abandoned hydrants from the abandoned water main, fill abandoned water main with flowable fill and remove 

existing manhole castings and plate over the holes in preparation for the pavement pulverizing that is scheduled 

to take place 7-12-2023. 

Residents who may be impacted with next week’s work: 

All residents will be affected with construction traffic.  There will be no water disruptions. 

Issues: 

No issues were raised this week. 

General Comments: 

Next On-Site Meeting scheduled for 7-6-2023. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you and have a great and safe weekend. 

 


